J_ennifer Brock

A ST S e S e S eSS
From: Josh Perry <JPerry@lillingtonnc.org>
Sent: Monday, October 28, 2019 9:33 AM
To: Jennifer Brock
Subject: Belleau Wood Brewery

Jennifer,
Belleau Wood Brewery is okay to move forward with fire marshal review the zoning for that location has been
approved.

Thank,
Joshua Perry



